
 
FEBRUARY 28, 2021 ANNOUNCEMENTS AND UPDATES 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER:  March 5, 2021 at 10:30 AM 
St. Paul’s Mission Circle is hosting the World Day of Prayer Service at St. Paul's this year.  It will be available 
to you by ZOOM and the link is here: Join the Zoom Meeting.   Just click on it and, if asked, you can type in 

the password.     Meeting ID: 835 9211 1276      Passcode: Prayer 
If you have trouble connecting or if you can not join us on March 5th, then go to wicc.org and click on 

the “World Day of Prayer Service” any time over the next couple of weeks. 
Donations to support the World Day of Prayer can be dropped off at St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church. 

Cheques should be made out to “Women's International Council Canada”.   
You may also donate online at  wicc.org/donate.  

Peggy McArthur has prepared 2 kits for those who do not have internet access.  One kit will have a DVD 
with the service, the second will have a USB stick.  To access, phone 519-426-7796.  

  

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL MEETING   
The Annual Meeting will be held on March 21, 2021.  This meeting will be a combination of Zoom and in-

person attendance.  Additional details available soon.  

 

“St. Paul’s Got Talent”      
Last call for the talent show!   

Please send your video to the Church or to Jay by THIS SUNDAY, February 28th.  
The date of the Premier Showing will be March 14, 2021.    Time:  TBA    

Have fun planning your contribution to the show! 

 
 

ZOOM CAFÉ – “RAISE THE ROOF” PROJECT   
A thank you for all those who participated in the Zoom Café in support of The Women’s Missionary Society’s 

“Raise the Roof” project.  And thank you to all of you who have supported this initiative financially.   The 
Nurse’s Roof Project will be ongoing for the next year.  If you have suggestions or need more information, 
please contact Judy.  The WMS also extends an invitation to anyone interested in joining the Mission Circle 

Zoom meetings.  Thanks!    

  

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE 
The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes.  They are still accepting recipes 

(especially for hors d’oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either email to 
sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post. 

  

LENTEN GARDENS SERIES 
The Lenten Garden for Lent 2 will be available on St. Paul's Website.  Just go to stpaulssimcoe.com and 

check for it between the arrows  <   > on the rectangular box on the front page.  
  

  
Alternatively, this Saturday, you can access a direct link to Lenten Garden 2 here. 

  

Church Office Hours 
The office will be open frequently during the week, but a quick phone call prior to stopping by is 

recommended.  Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages  
and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

  

Contact Us  
Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.    

To unsubscribe, please click here.    
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